
wrbc news           August 14, 2022  

upcoming events & current news 
Contact: Pastor Doug Friesen 204-997-6659 

Growing in Grace (55+) - Join us for a "WELCOME BACK” BBQ, 
Thursday, September 8, 12:00pm.  
Cost $10. Everyone must pre-register and pre-pay!  
Register and pay online or at the Welcome Centre. 
RegistraƟon and payment deadline is September 4.  
Contact: Bonnie (204-797-3140)  
 

ECC Volunteer MeeƟng 
Wednesday, September 21, 7:00-8:30pm 
ECC volunteers helping this fall, please join our staff meeƟng. 
Contact: Brenda Noble: ecc@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

English ConversaƟon Circles  
October 5—December 7, 7:00-8:30pm 
PracƟce conversaƟonal English, make new friends, and learn about 
living in Winnipeg, for 10 weeks. 
Contact: Brenda Noble: ecc@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
ECC Special Topic October 5: “How to talk to your child’s teacher.” 
 

Helping People Heal Series: 
1.The Conquer Series—The Conquer Series is a powerful teaching 
series for men to gain freedom from pornography and lust. This is 
not just another study tool for men, but a tried and proven baƩle 
plan for purity in a lusƞul and Godless world. For men ages 16+.  
Contact: conquer@whyteridgebapƟst.ca  
2. Seven Pillars of Freedom —An in-depth discipleship program for 
men who struggle with sex and pornography addicƟon. Under-
standing the addicƟve process, this group experience will equip for 
lifelong healing. The current session is full but if you are interested 
or need help contact Steve Morris 204-941-3258. 
3. Betrayal and Beyond—A group for women who have been im-
pacted by sexual betrayal and broken trust in their marriage or 
traumaƟc life experiences. Contact: Barb Morris 204-799-9884. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for a free  BBQ lunch on August 21 following the service. 
Everyone welcome! Bring a lawn chair. Register online. 
 

Annual Plan to Protect Refresher Training  
This training is mandatory for all current volunteers working with 
our Children and Youth. The class will be approximately 1.5 hours 
long and refreshments will be provided. Sign up online for the date 
that works for you (August 24, 6:30pm or September 13, 7:00pm). 
If you would like to hear more about how to get started as a volun-
teers in our Children's or Youth Program Ministries, please contact 
Sheilla or Rudy!  
 

Kitchen Staff Training (required for all new and returning kitchen 
workers) - Wednesday, August 24, 7pm OR Saturday, September 24, 
9:30am. Online registraƟon form can be found by following this link: 
hƩps://whyteridgebapƟst.breezechms.com/form/1d6ea782103. 
 

WRBC’s Ukraine Task Force CollecƟng the following items for dis-
placed Ukrainian families seƩling in Winnipeg:  
Pillows—NEW, standard size, compressed for easier carrying on bus 
(Ikea—best price); Laundry Detergent; Dish Detergent; Sponges/J-
Cloths; Household Cleaners (Mr. Clean, Vim); Bar Soap/Bodywash; 
Shampoo/CondiƟoner; Deodorant; Toothpaste, Toothbrushes; Ra-
zors and Shaving Cream; Women’s Hygiene Products.  
Items may be dropped off August 1—19 at the church or 19 Bran-
son Cres. (home of Ruby and Gavin Wilson).  
 

Needed: Food Bank SubsƟtute Drivers—2:15 pm pickup at Harvest 
Manitoba, 1085 Winnipeg Ave. Would be contacted as needed. 
Willing? Contact the church office (204-489-3875).  
 

Meet Jesus InternaƟonal Bible Study will take a break unƟl Septem-
ber. Details TBA. 
Contact: Brenda Noble (204-869-4233) or ecc@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

Come to the Quiet  Wednesdays, 10:30—noon. 
AŌer June 22 Come to the Quiet will break for the summer and re-
sume in the fall. 
Contact: Erika Cooper – thequiet@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

Solid Grounds Cafe will resume in the fall, however you are wel-
come to use the foyer to meet with friends during office hours. 
(Tuesday – Friday, 9:00 am – 4:00 pm.) 

Pickleball—Pickleball will resume on September 19/22. 
 

Affordable Independent Living Apartments  
Meadowood Manor Towers is currently accepƟng applicaƟons for 
Bachelor suites in our 55+ Independent Living Apartment Block. 
Monthly rent is affordable starƟng at $518 for our Studio suites and 
$646 for our 1 Bedroom Suites. Rent includes water and electric 
baseboard heaƟng. OpƟonal meal program is available at an addi-
Ɵonal fee.   
Contact Marlene Piel, Elderly Persons Housing Coordinator at: (204)
-254-5405 or by email at mpiel@meadowood.ca for more infor-
maƟon.  
 

Prison Fellowship Canada Angel Tree Ride for Hope—Saturday, 
September 10— to raise funds for PFC's Angel Tree programs.  
Register at prisonfellowship.ca/r4h  



children’s ministries 
Nursery, SONSeekers, Gr. 5 & 6                       
Contact: Sheilla Taylor (sheilla@whyteridgebapƟst.ca) 

We encourage our kids from grade 1 and up to bring their Bibles to 
SONSeekers and The Wave. We have Bibles for children for sale at 
$20. Please see Sheilla if you are interested in purchasing one. 
 

LiƩle Lambs Nursery  
Our nursery is now OPEN on Sunday morning. This is for babies 
who can sit independently up to age 2. Toddlers who are turning 3 
by this December will move up to the three year old class in Sep-
tember.  
 

SONSeekers  and The Wave 
During the summer months there is programming for pre-school 
age children only. 
For children K-grade 6, Sermon Notes acƟvity booklets are available 
at the CM check-in counter and acƟvity pages/crayons can be 
found on the carts at the back of the auditorium. 
 

SONSeekers Summer Days Camp - Join us on Wednesday morn-
ings  in August for Bible stories, acƟviƟes and craŌs. This is a free 
event. Sign up is encouraged but not  required. More info to come. 
 

POLO (Parents of LiƩle Ones)  Tuesdays, 10:00-noon  An open Ɵme 
of connecƟon and play for parents/caregivers with their liƩle 
ones.  Meet in the Nursery. Bring a coffee. Bring a friend! For more 
info contact Sheilla Taylor: Sheilla@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

Child RegistraƟon is OPEN for all children in ALL age 
groups!  Please register your child as soon as possible. RegistraƟon 
is required to be completed each year for each child aƩending our 
programming.   
Here is the link: hƩps://whyteridgebapƟst.breezechms.com/form/
childregistraƟon2021-22 

4HG 
Youth Ministry gr 6-8 & gr 9-12 
Contact: Pastor Rudy Wall  (rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca) 

Whyte Ridge BapƟst Church, 2405 McGillivray Blvd., Winnipeg, MB R3Y 1G6 
204-489-3875     office@whyteridgebapƟst.ca      www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

office hours: Tuesday to Friday, 9:00-12:00 & 1:00-4:00 

wrbc calendar  
this week 
Tuesday 10:00am POLO 
Wednesday 9:00am Summer Days Kids Camp 
looking ahead 
August 21 12:00pm Church BBQ 
August 24 6:30pm Plan to Protect Refresher 
August 24 7:00pm Kitchen Staff Training 
September 8 12:00pm Growing in Grace Lunch 
September 13 7:00pm Plan to Protect Refresher 
September 21 7:00pm ECC Volunteers MeeƟng 
September 24 9:30am Kitchen Staff Training 
October 5 7:00pm  English ConversaƟon Circles 

young adults 
Contact: Pastor Rudy Wall  (rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca) 

interacT meets on Monday nights, 7:00 pm at 2405 McGillivray.  If 
you are not receiving updates contact Pastor Rudy Wall. 
Instagram: @wrbcyoungadults 
Facebook: INTERACt: WRBC young adults 

Summer Schedule 
August 19 - Junior Youth Canoeing 
August 26 - Senior Youth Canoeing 
September 2 - Youth Movie Night 
September 7 - Youth Kickoff the New Year!  
If you are bored and would like to do more hanging out throughout 
the week in the summer, please send me a message  because I'd 
like to make the church property available for games and s'mores 
on Wednesday nights occasionally throughout the summer. If that 
sounds like something you'd be into, let's make it happen!  

General Fund - July 2022  
Actual - July 
Income  $82,016 
Expenses     $79,008 
Net Income   $3007.80 
 

Actual YTD  - July 
Income - YTD              $531,708 
Expenses—YTD                     $623,641 
Net Income (loss) YTD        $(91,932) 
 

Budget vs Actual - July 
Income YTD Actual              $531,708 
Income YTD Budget       $713,184 
Offerings Over (Under)      $(181,475) 
 

Average AƩendance: 249 (in person)  

E-transfers—To electronically transfer funds to WRBC please use 
the email: give@whyteridgebapƟst.ca.  Include in the message por-
Ɵon of your etransfer the dollar amount that you would like to go to 
which of the following funds: General Fund, Capital Asset Fund, Mis-
sion Trips Fund or Benevolent Fund. In the event that no fund is 
chosen the full amount will go into the General Fund. No password 
required. 

Finance 


